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Mr. James H. Lesar, Esq. 
918 F Street, N.W. 
Room 509 
Washington, D.C. 20004 

Dear Mr. Lesar: 

Pursuant to your Freedom of Information Act request dated 
December 11, 1986, we have searched the files of the Office of 
Legal Counsel and have found no documents within the scope of 
your request. 

Sincerely, 

Barbara P. Percival 
Attorney Advisor 
Office of Legal Counsel 

By: 	via ( 

Bette Farris 
Paralegal Specialist 
Office of Legal Counsel 


